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Yamhill County Farm Bureau offers $1,500 
scholarships 

 
Yamhill County Farm Bureau proudly announces the availability of two scholarships for Yamhill 
County high school graduates in pursuit of furthering their education in an agriculture-related 
field. There are two $1,500 scholarships available.  

Scholarship requirements:  
 
 The applicant must be a full time student who has successfully completed at least one year 

of higher education at an accredited  college or university, and plans to continue his/her 
education at an accredited college.   

 The applicant must have a major in agriculture or an agriculture-related field. 
 Must have a minimum GPA of 2.5 for the last college term. 
 Is a full time college student (minimum of 12 credits or units per quarter or term) 
 Graduate of a Yamhill County high school or be a resident of Yamhill County during the 

student’s senior year in high school. 
 
“Farm Bureau is proud to support students from Yamhill County that are interested in 
agriculture,” said Marie Schmidt, scholarship coordinator for Yamhill County Farm Bureau. 
“Today’s students are the future of Oregon’s farming and ranching community.” 
 
The scholarship deadline is August 1, 2015. 
 
Find the application at oregonfb.org/scholarships or contact Marie Schmidt at 503-852-7545, 
mschmidt@linfield.edu. 
 
 
### 
 

* Note to Editors: “Farm Bureau” is a registered trademark; please capitalize in all cases.  
 
 


